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PDCMC Tourism Forum: “The Ways Ahead For Penang’s Tourism”

February 9, 2018

PDCMC organized a Tourism Forum titled “The Ways Ahead for Penang’s Tourism” on Friday, 9 February 2018 from 2pm to 5pm 
at Tan Kok Ping Hall. The forum invited Mr. Ooi Chok Yan, CEO of Penang Global Tourism, Mr. Sasedharan Vasudevan, COO of 
Penang Port Sdn. Bhd., Ms. Katharine Chua, Deputy Chairperson of Association of Tourism Attractions Penang (ATAP) and Sr. 
Michael Geh Thuan Peng, Head of Tourism/Heritage PDCMC to share the business opportunities and future development of 
tourism industry in Penang. 

Yang Berhormat Mr. Danny Law Heng Kiang, Penang State Executive Councillor for Tourism Development was present as the 
Guest of Honor and approximately 66 members attended the forum.
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Study Tour and Visit to IKEA, Batu Kawan

November 22, 2018

Property Development, Construction & Management Committee (PDCMC), Infrastructure & Public Facilities Committee and 
Penang Master Builders & Building Materials Dealers Association (PMBBMDA) jointly organized a study tour and visit to IKEA, Batu 
Kawan. About 29 committee members participated in the visit. Our appreciation goes to Dato’ Murly and his good office for 
arranging this visit to IKEA, Batu Kawan and also the warm reception and gracious hospitality extended to the members. Though 
it was only a short visit, it has been the most opportune moment for the delegation to gain much insight and knowledge. It was 
an eye-opening experience and productive tour.  



Feedbacks 

Feedbacks are welcome and may be emailed to pdcmc@pdcmc.org.my

You may also write to :

Property Development, Construction & Management Committee
c/o Penang Chinese Chamber of Commerce 
No 3, Light Street, 10200 Penang  
Tel  +604 250 4050  
Fax  +604 250 4055 
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PDCMC New Year Dinner Gathering

January 11, 2019

A buffet dinner was held at The Whiski Bar & Lounge for the 
purpose of promoting interaction, networking and
collaboration amongst PDCMC members. Everyone dined 
and interacted together and spent an enjoyable evening!

Invitation to One-Foresta Project Completion 
Celebration

January 18, 2019

PDCMC Committee Members were cordially invited to the 
Ideal Affordable Housing, One-Foresta Project Completion 
Celebration on 18 January 2019 (Friday). They were treated 
to a project tour at 6.30pm and followed by dinner at 7pm 
during the day. Our appreciation goes to Tan Sri Datuk Alex 
Ooi for his warm hospitality. 

Request For A Participation in SPEAD Meetings

Being an organization that represents the widest disciplines 
in Penang property industry, PDCMC has requested for a 
participation in SPEAD meetings. With membership hailing 
from different background in the property industry, we 
believe that we will be able to effectively provide complete 
and fair feedbacks for the benefit of the industry. Currently 
we are awaiting the good news from the State Government. 


